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Dear parent/ carer,  

 

To enhance your child’s transition journey to Dargavel, we would like to find out as much 

information about your child as possible. We have provided two survey links on this 

letter: the first is a pupil survey, you may wish to complete this with your child. The 

second is a parent survey.  

 

Pupil Survey (you may wish to complete this with your child) 

https://forms.office.com/r/0yzeKADFzn 

 

 

Parent Survey 

https://forms.office.com/r/wcc01H0Knt 

 

The information gathered from these surveys will be shared with teaching staff at the 

earliest convenience. If we require additional information, we will be in touch with you 

individually.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Gerry Carlton 

Head Teacher  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/0yzeKADFzn
https://forms.office.com/r/wcc01H0Knt

